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Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents return to Herne
Bay

After the success of out trip to Herne Bay Pier early this month, we decided to return there with some of our residents from

Lulworth House Residential Care Home, as it's such a lovely place to visit.

On Tuesday 23 July we headed to the seaside spot again to enjoy a walk around the pier and watch Timothy enjoyed a spot of

shooting, which he really enjoyed.

Fish and chips were again on the menu for lunch - a must when you're by the sea!

We all had a great time in each other's company and I'm sure we'll be back again before too long!
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